
 

 

 
 
  

The Nottinghamshire County Council (Bonner Hill, Calverton and Foxwood 
Lane, Woodborough) (50 M.P.H. Speed Limit)  

Order 2021 (7237) 
 

Statement of Reasons 
 
 
The proposed 50mph speed limit is intended to reduce the speed of traffic to reflect the bendy and hilly 
nature of the road. The lower speed limit will help make the road safer for cyclists, horse riders and 
pedestrians. Reduced traffic speeds will give more time for drivers to react to vehicles turning onto or off 
Bonner Hill or Foxwood Lane. 
 


